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A Message from Mrs Tai 

We will be trialing a walking bus service for
families within the estate. Staff members from
school will come around the estate, stopping to
collect children who are finding it hard to get to
school along the way. 
If you’re struggling to motivate your child to
come in to school, call by 8:30am and the
walking bus can come and collect your child/ren
from 8:45am.
We kindly ask that you use this service
responsibly and ensure spaces are available for
those who truly need it.

Walking Bus - starts 30/9/24 House Points

Rashford

StoreyPeake

PAnkhurst

Dear families,

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us this week at our Meet the Teacher
coffee mornings. It was great to see you and share some of our key information
with you. All the powerpoints we created will be available on our website from next
week. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Macmillan Coffee morning next Friday
from 9:00am - please bring any donations in to school on Thursday 26th September. 

If you have any of the followinrg items that are
looking for a new home, please drop them off to
school where we will put them to good use!
Please note, no broken or damaged items can be
accepted unfortunately.

Donations required

This week the children have continued to impress us with their hard work and effort and it is wonderful
to see the children embodying the High Bank Values so well.

This week we are looking for: 
pots, pans /kitchen equipment for mud kitchens

We hope that you have been enjoying the new look Weekly Express. If there are any
items or messages you would like to see included each week, please drop us an
email via the school office: office@highbankschool.co.uk 

Have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Tai 



Congratulations to our Stars of the Week and
Caught Being Kind winners this week. 

Weekly Winners

Classroom  Highlights

Well done to Arcturus Class for
winning the Attendance Award this
week with 98.8% Keep it up!

Star of the Week:

Capella Class: Alianna-
Nyasha

Vega Class:  Nevaeh

Arcturus Class: Kailan
 

Rigil Class: River

Canopus Class: Ayla
 

Sirius Class:  Tommy

Caught being Kind: 

Capella Class: Lily-Mae

Vega Class: Olivier

Arcturus Class: Noah H 
 

Rigil Class: Freddie

Canopus Class: Jaiden
 

Sirius Class: Leon

Important Dates
Monday 7th October: School photos - sibling
and individual. Class photos tbc
Thursday 10th October: Hello Yellow Day -
children can come to school dressed in yellow
items or accessories. 
Wednesday 23rd October: Parent & Staff
Consultation evening from 3:30-7:00pm.
Thursday 24th October - Pumpkin Party - bring
your carved pumpkins to display at school.
Prizes for each year group. 
Thursday 24th October: Pumpkin Party Disco.
2pm EYFS and KS1; 3:45-4:45pm KS2.
Friday 25th October : INSET day for staff - no
school for children.
Friday 25th October - Sunday 3rd November:
Half term. 

Maths 
The children in KS2 have
been extremely focused

in Maths this week. 
Year 6 have been

working on adding and
subtracting integers

whilst  Rigil Class are
learning how to order 3 &

4 digit numbers. 


